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This Month's Program Treasurer's Report

Our speaker for the Wednesday, November 12th will be former Angler of the Year, and US Open Weleema New Memlbes
champion Rich Tauber, who guides locally, focusing generally on bass.

The club currently has 59 paid
2-Time Qualifer for ESPN's Bassmaster Classic Ll

ESPN Bassmaster University Instrucior Club Calendar
E Club Meetings

Former Angler of the Year)

Date Speaker

1/08 Brandon Hayward

2/12

3/12 Wade Cunningham and

Bobby Katula
4/09 Charles Villafana of NOAA
5/07

Fresh Water Events

Event Date Location
1
2
Contact: dpaqiuliani@aol.com or 323 810-3958 cell i
November 2014 President's Message D opRerEoaTISTaNdings
Well fellow anglers, 2014 is swiftly coming to a close. It has been one of the most successful
fishing seasons in memory. | hope you got out on the water be it fresh or saltwater and caught FINAL YTD STANDINGS
your personal best, photographed it and sent us a story. 2014
Fresh Water
The nominations for officers was held in November and the board will look the same with the @i
exception of losing Ms. Chang as Treasurer. The office of Secretary/Treasurer has been 1st  Rich Jenkins 4.5
consolidated until such time as more volunteers step up and we can expand the board. 2nd  Bill Sullivan 3.63
3rd  Luke Fitzpatrick 1.9
The Awards Banquet planning continues, so if you plan to attend, please get your reservations in Surf/Pan Eish
to Denise ASAP. Remember early renewal of dues for 2015 is a prize category at the Awards 1st  Don Merrill 2.3
Banquet. 2nd  Ron Hall 1.44
3rd
The November meeting also marks the deadline for submissions for the Angler of the Year and Large / Small Mouth Bass
Freshwater trophy awards. Any submissions after the November meeting will got towards 2015 1st Laney Hackman 7.06
awards. All entries must have been submitted within three months of the catch and as of this 2nd  Rich Jenkins 1.5
writing there are only 2 pictures in the Odd or Crazy photo contest and sad to say | am one of the 3rd  Allison Ige 37
submissions. The numbers will be tallied after the meeting and the Angler of the Year and Striped Bass
Freshwater Angler will be announced at the Awards Banquet. 1st  Karl Penson 6.06
2nd  Ernie Branch 4.06
| will also announce the choice of Sportsman of the Year. He/she is a person who displayed 3rd  Rich Jenkins =
sportsmanship this past year and helped promote our sport. Catfish
atris
. . . . : 1st  Rich Jenkins 6
| hope everyone is enjoying the club, its activities and events. Although we had a meeting last 2nd  Alison Ige 338

month and opened the floor to changes in the by-laws, changes to make the club better are always 3rd

. Jose M Dominguez 3.22
welcome. |, any board member or even you can suggest ways to make the club more responsive.



The prizes at this years banquet will be mostly rods and reels. Fewer prizes but we will not be
handing out hooks for half an hour. Bill Sullivan, Don Merrill and Rachel will handle the main raffle.
Mr. Don Udlock and | will handle the Friends of Rollo raffle. So all you die hard anglers set

aside $5 to $10 dollars for the Friends of Rollo Raffle so we can take a deserving student fishing
next year. If you have any old tackle you are not using, please consider donating to one of the
many kids programs many of the club members work for and support.

In closing | want to thank all the members for being members and the board for putting in that
extra time and effort to make sure we all had a great time fishing this past year. Hearty thanks go
out to Ernie the charter

master, Dick for finding speakers, mike for freshwater events, Warren for keeping up with the
whopper board, Sam for keeping the Newsletter and Website going, Pierre and Denise for keeping
our membership and records straight and Don and Rachael for conducting the monthly raffle.
Remember, starting in 2015 there will be a losers bucket. Print your name and phone number on
the back of your losing raffle tickets. At the 2015 Awards Banquet, a number will be chosen and
you will win a wonderful prize.

It has been a pleasure being your president, hope you voted in the mid term elections and see you
on the water soon.

Thank You
Your President

William L Davis
president@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Salt Water Charter Update

2014 Salt Water Charters
Trip Date Landing Boat Departure | Price | Spots | Open
Spots
9 11/22 Oxnard Island Tak 04:30 am $130 11 5

Charter Master

Ernie Branch

(626) 357-0064 Home

(626) 233-7117 Cell
chartermaster@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Fresh Water Event Update

Here's the fresh /surf water schedule for the year
Trip Date Location
10 11/15

Parris Lake

These are the tentative dates but weather or lack of participation dictates the outcome,

Well it's just about the end of our 2014 season and time to get ready towards the Dec. dinner
party. We had some good freshwater/surf fishing gatherings, and | thank everyone who took the
time to go wet a line and test their skills. | don't or haven't figured out who should receive the
freshwater award. Everyone deserves the trophy. Maybe I"ll put all the names in a hat and pull out
a lucky winner. BUT I'd like to squeeze one more surf fishing trip on Sat. Nov.15th to get those
valuable points that might be the deciding factor. Here's a twist on this ,we could make it two day
event for those who can't make it Saturday but could on Sunday. The tides don't look great, but the
fish still have to eat, right! | will be at the usual Bolsa Chica spot both days for a couple of

hours, weather permitting. 6:30/ 7;00 STARTING TIMES. Does this sound good to you guys and
dolls?

ALERT- ALERT I might bring a top notch surf fishing out-fit to the meeting as a preview to one of
the raffle prizes to be given away at the banquet. This could be a first in the clubs' history .

I've been looking for the last two months trying to put this complete rod, reel, braided line package
together.

See you at the meeting

Salt Water

Calico / Sand Bass

1st Bill Sullivan 6.7
2nd  Dick Giuliani 5.6

3rd  Ernie Branch 5.56

Bonito / Barracuda
1st Karl Penson 7.2

2nd  Luke Fitzpatrick 5.37
3rd  Ernie Branch 5.56
Yellowtail / Dorado /

White Sea Bass

1st  Laney Hackman 25.81
2st Ernie Branch 22.56
3rd  Dick Giuliani 20.06
Tuna

1st Rich Jenkins 174
2nd  Glenn Bummer 154.5
3rd  Ron Hall 32.56
Bottom Fish

1st Ernie Branch 61.6
2nd  Karl Penson 29.31
3rd  Mike Maurizio 11.18

Final Angler of the Year

Salt Water
2014

# Name Points
1 Rich Jenkins 540.2
2 Karl Penson 465.94
3 Laney Hackman 347.58
4 Ron Hall 332.68
5 Ernie Branch 309.64
6 Glenn Bummer 286.1
7 Don Merrill 206

8 Dick Giuliani 192.24
9 Jim Clough 162.2
10 | Bill Sullivan 134

MEETING LOCATION

Mimi's Cafe
500 W Huntington Drive
Monrovia CA 91016
626-359-9191

Meeting will start at 7:15 pm.

Invite a fisherman to the next meeting
or bring a friend. Get involved in our
monthly raffles and sign up for our
monthly charters and our monthly
freshwater events. There is always a
lot going on at the Turner’'s Rod and
Reel Club. Come early and have
dinner or a dessert before the
meeting.

See you there!

2014 Membership Drive

The 2014 Membership Drive is on!!!!
Pierre will have pre-printed forms
Just bring your check or cash and
validate your personal information on



Mike Maurizio
freshwater@turnersrodandreelclub.com

SECRETARIES REPORT

DINNER MEETINGS

We are still able to meet at Mimi's Restaurant in Monrovia. It becomes more and
more difficult to find meeting space as time goes on. We have strived to make this
relationship work.

In order to maintain a good working relationship with Mimi's each member needs
to continue to purchase food at our Dinner meetings. Yes, these are dinner
meetings. Mimi's has accommodated us with separate checks, an open menu, and
they start taking orders as we arrive. (As early as 6PM sometimes.) We want to
keep this in balance.

If you are unable to purchase dinner please consider dessert and a beverage at
least if you eat dinner at home. Also please remember that your check no longer
includes the tip so you need to add on the tip. And please be generous in your tip.
We are not the easiest group to work.

RSVP
Répondez s'il vous plait ,

Ladies and Gentlemen,
We need you to respond for our 2014 December Banquet.
Please mail your checks now or bring them to the November meeting.

If you are not able to attend, please contact me at Turnerstales@aol.com or leave a VM at 626-
636-6071.

Mailing address:

William Davis

897 W Huntington Dr #D
Arcadia CA 91007

Thanks to those who have already made their reservations.

Denise Davis

CLUB ROSTER/Membership

Club Rosters should be available from Membership Chairman Pierre Sycip if you need
one. Just ask Pierre for an updated 2014 Roster.

Other Information

PICK UP YOUR SHIRTS PLEASE!

Pierre needs all of you who have not yet picked up your shirts to come to the meeting
this month and get them. If you cannot pick up your shirt, contact me at 626-636-
6071. Please bring exact change if you still owe for your shirt. Let's get this done.

the pre-printed forms. The data on
the pre-printed forms comes from the
club database. This is the best time to
verify and update your information.
(Please make every effort to use the
pre-printed forms rather than fill out a
blank form. | have had instances
when people supplied “new” or
“revised” information (or | couldn’t
read their writing), only to have to
change the information back at a later
date! Thanks for your consideration
and cooperation.)

The dues for 2014 are the same as
last year: $45 for an individual and
$60 for a family membership. That
entitles you to one T-shirt for
individuals and 2 T-Shirts for family
members.

Membership Card Reminder

All members are reminded that your
club membership entitles you to a
10% discount on NON-SALE fishing
tackle items at Turner's Outdoorsman
stores. This discount is not available
for guns or ammo. You are also
reminded that after January 1 2014,
your 2013 membership card is void.
In order to receive the discount, a
current 2014 membership card will be
required. All store managers aware of
this and there are NO XCEPTIONS.

Website Update

All of the updates have been entered
into the Website. If you have anything
you would like to add, e-mail it to
newsletter@turnersrodandreelclub.com.




RAFFLE NEWS

From the Secretaries Office of Denise Davis
secretary@turnersrodandreelclub.com

News from Wil's Sport and Tackle

Exciting news! We'll be doing one-on-one rod building classes starting in 2015! Learn to repair a
broken guide or build your own custom rod! Classes will be one hour sessions by appointment
only. They will be held weekday evenings, weekends while the shop is open and sometimes on
weekdays. You can choose to do a handle finish or a full build with multiple sessions. One hour
sessions will be $25 each. Private or small group sessions. Classes and cost of supplies must be
paid in advance. Minimum age of 12. Cancellations must be done 24 hours in advance or you will
forfeit the fee. Plenty of free parking.

More info coming.

www.WilsSportAndTackle.com

OTHER NEWS

Fly Fishing Class for Kids

William Davis is interested in knowing who might be interested in a Fly Fishing/Casting Class at
Bass Pro in Rancho Cucamonga this coming February. It will be specifically for kids under 16. It
will likely include indoor and outdoor sessions similar to the adult class and will be sponsored

by Bass Pro. Please contact William Davis about this if you are interested.

Thousands of dollars in prizes at the Nov 8th No Motor surf fishing and Kayak
Contest

The Sportfishing Conservancy is proud to put on the 4th Annual No Motor Contest to be held on
Saturday, November 8 from 6am-1pm in Carpinteria. The prizes this year are astounding once
again with brand new Cousins Fishing Rods to be raffled of and thousands of dollars in additional
prizes.

“It is worth the drive,” said Eddie Leland from Huntington Beach. “Fishing in the surf has been
great, there is a high tide (when fishing is best) just after 9am and there are a lot of great prizes;
I'min.”

The Sportfishning Conservancy is great at combing fishing, the Great Outdoors and doing
something positive all at the same time as the proceeds from this great event will go towards the
Carpinteria Salt Marsh Restoration. “This is what we like to see,” said Sportfishing Conservancy
President Tom Raftican. “Families coming together to enjoy fishing and helping our precious
environment at the same time.”

The No Motor Contest is a bilingual affair. Phil “EL GRINGO” Friedman and Joaquin Espinoza
from the Spanish language outdoors radio show will be on hand to do a live broadcast from 6-7am
on AM 690 radio. Phil, Joaquin and many others will be there to help and speak Espanol.

Your $20 entry fee gets you into the No Motor Contest, a delicious tri-tip lunch at Danny’s Deli, a t-
shirt and 5 raffle tickets to make you eligible for thousands of dollars in prizes.

Visit www.SportFishingConservancy.org or PFORadio.com for all the details.

Members Reports

7 Day Fishing Trip
On the American Angler
By
Jim Clough
Sunday morning early Jerry Watkins picked me up and we headed for San Diego. Got down there. Had to wait for

parking. Un loaded stuff. Jerry gets his foot run over and leg bruised by a guy who wanted the spot. He didn't get it.
Signed in. Had breakfast. Boarded boat. Stored our gear and headed out. First stop a place north of Cedros. Anchored



boat. Yellowtail started coming aboard. Lot of yellowtail. Then headed to Cedros to overnight. Next morning not much fish
there. Went offshore more yellowtail. Then we headed to Alijos Rocks. Next morning started trolling for wahoo. Wahoo
catching went wfo. By noon everybody had caught wahoo. It was my first one.then we headed to the ridge. Next morning
the yellowfin were biting along with skipjack. Loaded up and headed northwest. 2 overnights and a day. We were 150
miles southwest of San Diego. Fishing kelp paddies we limited on dorado. Then we headed home. Everybody had full
sacks and full stomachs. Already signed up for next year.  Jim

Mr Davis Called this Buddha Belly. (Denise cropped it).
Mr Eberman stated: Contrary to popular opinion, Mr. Davis does not have his pet seagull on his left shoulder
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